UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE
DIVISION OF FORESTRY

305 HILGARD HALL, BERKELEY
Mareh 6, 1929
Mr. John R, Neetzel,
2116 Knapp St.,

Sto Paul, l.xil’ll’l.

Dear lLir. Neetzel:

I am glad %o inform you that at a staff meet-
ing of the Division of forestry held on llarch 4th, you
were unanimously elected to a Technical Assistantship in
Forestry. It is important that I be informed at the earl-
iest convenient date as to whether or not you will accept
the appointment.

In making your decision you should keep in
mind that the stipend is $©60.00 a month for an average of
90 hours of work in the California Forest Experiment Station.
All of the work is daone in the field of research and the
hours of service are cumulative, that is, one can put in
full time during holiday periods if desired. You should
arranze to arrive in Berkeley about August 1l0th and should
plan to remain here approximately 10 months.

When it is known that you will accept this
position, you may expect to hear irom the professor with
whom you will do your major research work,

Very sincerely yours,

P S

Professor of Forestry



